
Eaton Bishop Parish Council  

Dear Consultee 

Notification of Formal Public Consultation on the Eaton Bishop Draft Neighbourhood Development 

Plan (Regulation 14 Town and Country Planning, England Neighbourhood Planning (General) 

Regulations 2012) 

I am writing to advise you that the Eaton Bishop Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan has been 

published for consultation by Eaton Bishop Parish Council.   

The Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan has been prepared by a neighbourhood planning group 

of local parish councillors and interested residents on behalf of the Parish Council, following informal 

public consultation on the emerging Draft Plan in Spring 2016.  

The consultation period runs for 8 weeks from 25th July 2016 – to 17th September 2016 

The Draft Plan and other supporting documents can be viewed and downloaded from the Parish 

Council website:  www.eatonbishoppc.btck.co.uk 

Hard copies of the Neighbourhood Plan can be viewed in the following locations at normal opening 

times:      Eaton Bishop Church - The Village Hall. 

Hard copies of the Draft Plan also will be provided on request from the Parish Clerk (see contact 

details below). 

A Representation Form is provided for comments, but the Parish Council also welcomes comments 

by email or in writing.   

Please submit all comments on the Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan to 

eatonbishopclerk@gmail.com or in writing to Eaton Bishop NDP, c/o Brookside, Ruckhall Lane, 

Eaton Bishop, Hereford HR2 9QL 

Following the public consultation process on the Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan, the Plan 

will be amended and submitted to Herefordshire Council together with supporting documentation, 

including a Basic Conditions Statement and Consultation Statement setting out who has been 

consulted, how the consultation has been undertaken and how the representations received have 

informed the Plan.   

Herefordshire Council will then re-consult, before the Plan is subjected to an Examination by an 

Independent Examiner.  Once any further amendments have been made the Plan will be subjected 

to a local Referendum, and then Made by Herefordshire Council and used to determine planning 

applications in Eaton Bishop Parish. 

If you require any further information please contact the Parish Clerk at the address provided above. 

Yours Sincerely 

Ray Christopher, Chairman, Eaton Bishop Parish Council. 

mailto:eatonbishopclerk@gmail.com

